Dear Oregon Legislators
I am in firm opposition to HB2001.

1. This bill is an environmental disaster. The federal government is looking into passing a "green new
deal" (which is fully supported by Oregon's Earl Blumenauer). Tear downs and new construction emit
large quantities of of CO2. HB2001 bill is the opposite of green!

2. The goal of HB2001 appears to be making access to housing more equitable. However, there does not
appear to be anything in the bill that actually does this. "Market rate" housing does NOT mean it is
affordable and it never has. That is a falsehood perpetuated by lobbyists.

3. Lastly it is apparent that Speaker Kotek receives a large amount of input(and $S$) from those who will
profit the most from this terrible bill. When have developers that will profit massively from projects,
ever done so for the interest of the average person? They are interested in their profits, first and
foremost.

Oregonians deserve better than this terrible bill. There are many other ways to address housing issues.
| thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.
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